Bjorn Hallsson

From: Jim Hess <hessjamesb@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2019 4:59 PM

To: Bjorn Hallsson

Cc: Tien Truong

Subject: Fwd: UDC Submittal for Elderberry Duplexes
Hi Bjorn,

We are forwarding the email from Alder Person, Paul Skidmore, indicating his support for our Elderberry Duplex Plans.
Sincerely,

Tien Q. Truong
608 213 0906

=

Tienandlim@TienandJim.com
TienandlJim.com

M# 608-213-0906

F# 608-807-0407

American Realtors

437 S Yellowstone Drive Suite 201
Madison W| 53719

—————————— Forwarded message ---------

From: Skidmore, Paul <district9@cityofmadison.com>
Date: Tue, 28 May 2019 at 05:51

Subject: Re: UDC Submittal for Elderberry Duplexes
To: Jim Hess <hessjamesb@gmail.com>

Cc: tien@tienandjim.com <tien@tienandjim.com>

Greetings,

I have reviewed the updated plans for your Elderberry Duplexes that you have sent me. These are well
designed buildings, and they appear to fit into the character of the surrounding neighborhood. | have no
objections to these plans, as they stand. | support your submission, and | urge that the staff and UDC support
them as well.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions, or if you want to discuss this further.

Paul Skidmore, 9th District Alder
City of Madison, Wisconsin

13 Red Maple Trail

Madison, W153717



" (608) 829 3425
(608) 335 1529 (C)

From: Jim Hess

Sent: Monday, May 27, 2019 9:19 PM
To: Paul Skidmore

Cc: tien@tienandjim.com

Dear Alderperson Skidmore,

As a follow up to the preliminary plans, which we emailed to you in January 2019, we have attached the
updated plans for the duplexes at 8549 Elderberry and 8557 Elderberry, which we have recently submitted to
UDC. Please contact us at 608 213 0906 with your thoughts and comments. Thank you, in advance, for your
help and consideration.

Sincerely,

Tien Q. Truong and James B. Hess

TienandJim@TienandJim.com
Tienandlim.com

M# 608-213-0906

F# 608-807-0407

American Realtors

437 S Yellowstone Drive Suite 201
Madison WI 53719




